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Vacancies 

 

Gateway is an established charitable organisation which provides Outreach Care 

Support and Supported Accommodations across Highland communities.  We 

currently have the following exciting career opportunities.  

 

CARE AT HOME SUPPORT WORKERS REQUIRED for our Inverness Service 
 

Do you want to work for a Care at Home Service that is different from the rest? 
 

Our Care at Home Service is expanding and we are looking to recruit Care At Home Support Workers. 

At Gateway you will join a dedicated team of experienced staff where your work is recognised and 

valued by your clients and colleagues alike. 
 

Working for us is an exciting opportunity where you will be making a real difference to people’s lives 

by providing personal care and assisting with daily living tasks to promote independence and quality 

of life to our service users.  
 

We pride ourselves on the quality of care we provide to our clients. This is possible through our 

commitment to our staff. We provide on-going training and professional development and staff are 

supported by a management team who are accessible and recognise the demands of the role.  
  

We are looking for individuals who reflect our Core Values which underpin and form the foundation 

on which we perform our work: 
 

 A ‘people person’ who can build positive, caring relationships with our clients, based on 

respect and understanding, regardless of age, background or support needs; 

 Reliable, dedicated and able to meet the physical demands of the job; 

 Enthusiastic to promote our service user’s independence, choice, dignity and respect by 

delivery the very highest standards of care; 
 

Applicants for these positions will preferably have experience in the field of providing support and 

personal care. However, our recruitment emphases the right qualities of a positive, caring attitude 

and a willingness to be flexible in the delivery of care.  

 

Whilst ideally you will have a qualification in Health and Social Care, Gateway will support our staff 

to achieve the necessary SVQ qualifications.  You will be required to register with the SSSC.  A full 

driving licence and access to your vehicle is necessary for the role, to travel between clients homes.  
 

All posts require you to be a member of the Protecting Vulnerable Groups (PVG) Scheme and 

undertake the necessary vetting checks. Gateway implements an equal opportunity policy to 

promote diversity.  We offer guaranteed hours contracts, paid training free uniforms and a pension 

scheme to eligible staff.  Competitive rates of pay are offered on the basis of experience and 

qualifications. 

 

For an Application Pack and further details, please contact Mrs Joanna Kennedy, Business 

Administrator, Harriet Tay, Service Manager or Sandra MacGillivray, Team Leader on Tel No: 01463 

718693 or email to office@homelesstrust.org.uk. 

 



 

 

Relief Removals Driver 
 

 

 
 

New Start Highland offers the opportunity for a highly motivated relief Driver/Operative to join 

their professional Removals team in Inverness. You will work with commercial and domestic cus-

tomers and provide a quality service to the general public as and when required.  As a key mem-

ber of the Removals team you will be a positive, solution focused, adaptable individual and will 

have an exceptional ability to relate to people, excellent organisational skills, a flexible approach 

and the ability to provide outstanding customer service. A licence to drive a 7.5T vehicle is es-

sential.   
 

Closing date: Wednesday 01 January 2020  
 

For more information or to apply click here  

 

 

Head of Clinical Services 

 

 

Due to a planned retirement, Highland Hospice are looking for an inspirational and strategic 

Head of Clinical Services, based in Inverness, Scotland. 

The role offers a fantastic scope leading a broad clinical services team and helping develop the 

strategy for the Hospice across the Highlands, partnering with external organisations as we de-

velop new initiatives. 
 

 

Closing date: Sunday 17 November 2019  
 

For more information or to apply click here 

 

 

https://www.newstarthighland.org/vacancies/relief-removals-driver?fbclid=IwAR2wUmO7wPeZrYADTyyCPwATq4i-M-mhDU4WFv2dA9SS4Zxb6lwx-hPQ0Ng
https://highlandhospice.org/who-we-are/current-vacancies/head-of-clinical-services


Funding Opportunities 

 

Cyber Resilience and Cyber Essentials Grants 

 

SCVO will be opening another round of Cyber Essentials Grant Funding on 28 October 

2019.  This will run as an open call until March 2020, with applications being graded over the 

course of the period.  

They have £100,00.00 available to support organisations gain this valuable accreditation and 

hope the timing of the new round will help organisations who are using the Scottish Cyber As-

sessment Service, as well as other who are generally interested in improving their cyber resili-

ence. 

For more information, click here 

 

Shared Care Scotland -  

Short Breaks Fund, Better Breaks 

 

Annual round now open. Funds of £1.1 million is available for distribution in 2020/21.  

The programme provides 12 month grants to third sector organisations to develop and deliver 

short breaks projects and services for children and young people with disabilities (aged 20 and 

under), and their carers (adult and/or young carers). These can include breaks away, days out, 

and/or shorter, regular activities and sessions. The activities can be for the children and young 

people with disabilities, for their carers, or for families to enjoy together. Projects must be able to 

evidence how their activities will benefit both children and young people with disabilities and their 

carers, by providing a break from their normal routine. These breaks should increase opportuni-

ties for children and young people to engage in activities they enjoy, give carers a break from 

their caring role, and improve wellbeing for all involved.   

Next deadline: 21 November 2019 

To find out more please click here 

https://scvo.org.uk/digital/evolution/cyber-resilience
https://fife.fundingscotland.com/fund/a0Rb0000003i3EgEAI/shared-care-scotland-short-breaks-fund-better-breaks?utm_source=alert&utm_medium=email


 

FCC Scottish Action Fund  
 

The FCC Scottish Action Fund offers funding to projects through the Scottish Landfill Communi-

ties Fund (SLCF). WREN will consider applications across all types of projects included in the 

SLCF Objects including: land reclamation, community recycling, public amenities and parks, bio-

diversity and historic buildings.  

The Board objectives are for FCC Communities Foundation to fund environmentally-friendly pro-

jects which meet a proven community need, offer value for money and are sustainable. They ex-

pect projects to benefit the natural, social or built environment and make a positive impact on lo-

cal communities. 

For more information, click here . 

Next Deadline: 27 November 2019. 

Chance to Connect  

 

 

The Chance to Connect society lottery forms part of the Scottish Children’s Lottery, a fundraising 

initiative launched in 2016. Despite its name, the Scottish Children’s Lottery is not just one lot-

tery, but is actually made up of four individual society lotteries. Each lottery raises funds for a 

separate grant-giving charity that promotes the welfare of Scotland’s children across a spectrum 

of good causes, from from pre-school and study support, to employability and community en-

gagement among the young.  

Chance to Connect is one such charity and, alongside the other three, takes it in turn to be the 

designated society lottery promoted under the Scottish Children’s Lottery on a weekly rotational 

basis. Chance to Connect’s designated good causes are the beneficiaries of the funds distribut-

ed by the scheme. All four charities receive the same fixed percentage from the proceeds of the 

Scottish Children’s Lottery, with each assured a guaranteed 30p from every £1 ticket sold.  

For more information, click here 

https://fife.fundingscotland.com/fund/a0Rb0000005kDvpEAE/fcc-scottish-action-fund?utm_source=alert&utm_medium=email
http://www.chancetoconnect.co.uk/our-lottery


Training 





 

Dyslexia Information Evening 

Mon, 4 November 2019  
18:30 – 20:00   

Inverness  
 
 

Open Information Evening by Inverness branch 

volunteers. 

Drop in anytime between 6.30 and 7.45pm for 

a cuppa and a chat. 

There will be a short presentation on 'The Ad-

dressing Dyslexia Toolkit for Parents' between 

7.00-7.30pm. 

To book a place please click here 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/dawscot-2019-dyslexia-information-evening-open-event-tickets-77979941103?fbclid=IwAR1OJn0-GdWSaa3cPUThr8JY5Tk0MHyZ3Ti4-6Z6gxMm4VLG-RNZVGg3wWA


Black Isle Community Car Scheme 

COVERS: (Cromarty, Balblair, Culbokie, Resolis, Rosemarkie, Fortrose, Avoch, Tore, Conon, Maryburgh , 

Muir of Ord, North Kessock) 

  

Volunteer Drivers Required  

“It may just be another short trip for you-but it may mean so much 

more to someone feeling isolated in their community” 

For more information about becoming a Volunteer Driver please 

contact: 

 Ross-shire Voluntary Action on Tel no: 01349 862431 or 

email:biccs@rossvolact.org.uk 

 The Volunteer time commitment is flexible & Training is provided 

 Expenses paid to Volunteer Drivers & the Journeys are within your local Area 

 Volunteer Drivers enable isolated members of the community to get out and about  

Volunteer Opportunities—your chance to make a difference. 

Blythswood ‘shoebox’ appeal 

 

 

 

 

 

ONE of a Ross-shire charity's biggest 
drives of the year is well under way in a 
bid to spread the joy of Christmas to 
thousands of people most in need. 

Blythswood Care's Evanton 
headquarters will be a hive of activity 
between now and the turn of the year 

as volunteers coordinating the Shoe Box Appeal swing into action. 

Lending her support is Highland MSP Kate Forbes who paid a visit to see the work 
now under way. She said: “I am delighted to help launch the Blythswood Shoe Box 
Appeal this year. It’s a great initiative that has been running for years.  

“It gives us all an opportunity to look beyond our own happy Christmases and give 
a gift to somebody in another country. These small gifts make a huge difference. It 
would be nice to see as many shoeboxes as possible once again this year.”  

Blythswood’s 2018 Shoe Box Appeal resulted in 107,073 boxes being distributed 
in Albania, Bulgaria, Hungary, Kosovo, Moldova, Romania, Serbia and Ukraine. 

Filled with useful gifts such as toiletries, sweets, stationery and small items of 

clothing, the boxes are given to low-income families, school children, hospital 

patients, people with disabilities and special needs, and to homeless people. 

To get involved in Blythswood’s 2019 Shoe Box Appeal, go to 
www.shoeboxappeal.org  

or call 01349 830777. 

Blythswood needs volunteers to help process boxes in Inverness, Evanton and 
Maryburgh. 

 
 





What’s On 



 

 

  

U3A membership offers new challenges, 

new opportunities and new friends 

 
 

 

   

 
            Thursday 21 November at 2pm at the 

              Baptist Church, Tulloch Street,  

                        Dingwall, IV15 9JZ 

                                       talk by  

                    Morven-May MacCallum 

            “Living and Coping with Lyme Disease 

                

 

                     All Welcome 

 

 
           https://u3asites.org.uk/dingwall/home 

 
      tel: 01997 420112 

Learn, 

Laugh 

& Live! 

D
in

g
w

a
ll

 a
n

d
 D

is
tr

ic
t 

f 



Mid - Ross Community Partnership 





Feature Piece  



Are young people volunteering in your organisation?  
 

…And have you considered  
registering as a Saltire Provider? 

Saltire Awards is a special way of celebrating and recognising the volunteering achievements of young peo-
ple in Scotland 

 
What is it? 

 

Saltire Awards is the Scottish Governments national youth volunteer awards. They celebrate, recognise and reward 
the commitment, contribution and achievements of young volunteers in Scotland, aged between 12 and 25. 

Young people gain nationally recognised certificates, signed by Scottish Government Ministers, for the different 
amounts of volunteering they do. 

Saltire Awards helps young volunteers to reflect on, capture and communicate their learning and development 
gained through their volunteering. 

Who is it for? 
Saltire Awards is for young people between the ages of 12 and 25 and who are volunteering for the benefit of the 

community or a good cause. 

 

Saltire Awards is delivered in each local authority area by the local Third Sector Interface (TSI) They provide 
support and assistance on achieving and accessing the Saltire Awards. 

 

To find out more information, or how to register your organisation, please visit: 

https://saltireawards.org.uk/ 

https://saltireawards.org.uk/

